rﬂm SFMTA SF Paratransit

Attention SF Taxi Industry
The Essential Worker Ride Home Program
(an SFMTA Paratransit Taxi Debit Card service)

Ends 2/20/2022

San Francisco Taxi Companies & Drivers:

Thank you for your ongoing commitment to supporting the additional programs
implemented by SFMTA in response to COVID-19. We are informing you that one
program, the Essential Worker Ride Home, will be ending February 20, 2022. After
this date, the cards with the green SF Environment logo (see below) will no longer
be a valid form of payment for taxi fares.

Essential Worker Ride Home Card

*Program expires 2/20/2022
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Card holders will be separately notified by SF Department of the Environment. If they have
any questions, they should call 415.355.3702 or email commutesmart@sfgov.org.
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